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  June 20, 2023 

 
 
Sergeant John Smith, 
 
 
Your public records request has been completed with the records held by our department. There 
have been redactions made to the public records requested.  Please see the below reference for 
the legal authority for such withholdings. 
 
Where the law requires, information was redacted as follows: 
 
Social Security Numbers and Driver’s License Numbers were redacted pursuant to Sections 
149.43(A)(1)(dd) and 149.45(A)(1)(a) of the Ohio Revised Code.  
 
If I can be of any further assistance or if you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Thank You, 
 
Sherri Holliday 
Administrative Assistant 
513-695-1590 
 


